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Message from our Head of School
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you for the school donation of £194.50p to the charity 
Show Racism the Red Card. If you would like to support them further and see our 
contribution, please go to Show Racism the Red Card - JustGiving. We look forward 
to their regular workshop for years five and six later this year.   

On Thursday many of our children received their flu vaccinations and thank you to the 
admin team for organising it so well so that any absent children will be able to have theirs 
along with year 6 on Wednesday 16th November. 

We hope to see many of you at the fireworks and bonfire party on Saturday evening. Doors 
open at 5pm, the bonfire begins at 6pm and fireworks at 7.30pm and it is cash only
(fingers crossed we do not have a repeat of the biblical rain storms of this week!). 

Have a good weekend.

Fran Sorapure

Going Above And Beyond
Stars of the Week

Year  5  
Kaitlyn & 
Danya

Year 3  
Michael & 

Roi 

Year  6  
Bobby & 

Alex

Year 1 
Leo, Olga, 
Laima&
Hannalina

Year  2   
Benjamin 
&  Edwin

Year  4 
Lara &
Elina

https://www.justgiving.com/theredcard


Flu Vaccinations 

On Thursday, the children received their flu vaccinations to prepare them for 
the winter ahead. They were all very brave. Thank you to the immunisation 
team for doing a great job! 



Design A Safeguarding Superhero Competition!

In assembly today, the school council presented a whole school competition which will be 
found on Google Classroom this afternoon.

DESIGN A SAFEGUARDING SUPERHERO! Each year group has assigned a 
specific safeguarding lead to create a superhero of.
Y2= Mrs Kennedy
Y3= Mrs Gallagher
Y4= Mrs Sorapure
Y5= Stephen Bethel (School governor)
Y6= Mrs Parker

The competition deadline is on Friday 18th November - you entry must be submitted to 
your classes school council members, it must be on an A4 piece of paper and be hand 
drawn/coloured. Our safeguarding leads will select the best superheroes to create a new 
child friendly poster that will be displayed around the school.

We are really excited to see all your amazing work!



Year 5 Warwick 

To introduce the genre of mystery, Year 5 
had to become sleuths and solve the case 
of the missing sweets! 

After the hard work of the many detectives that were hired, the 
culprits were found. Lillian (played by Leo and Ruby) refused to 
comment when questioned by the authorities.



Haringey Netball Tournament 

Push and flick is what you do to shoot and the girls did it. The Tuesday netball club 
girls went to the Haringey netball tournament on Monday 31st October. This club is 
not just for girls though, boys are invited. The tournament was on Monday the 31st 
of October 12:30 to 3:45. Mathilda, Holly, Alex, Eleanor, Mabli, Darcy & Srna all went 
to Highgate School netball tournament with me -Mina as sports media.

The girls played really well. We played 5 matches against Coldfall
LEA, Highgate, Chestnuts and Channing. Thanks to Helen our 
coach we won 2 drew 1 and lost 2.

Written by Mina, Mathilda & Tienne sports media🏐



Book Amnesty!

Please can you look in your homes to see if you can find any of our school reading 
books. They may be lurking under the bed, behind the sofa or mixed up on the 
shelf. In classrooms the boxes of books that children take home to read, particularly in 
the Infants, are looking a bit empty! Reading is so important and we want to continue to 
give the children a lovely range of books to take home each day. If you find them, just 
hand them to your child or a member of staff. - Thank you.



Dates for the Diary

Date Event

Monday 7th November 

Tuesday 8th November 

Wednesday 9th

November
Y5 Swimming 

Thursday 10th

November

Y2 Living History Workshop in School

Haringey tag Rugby Y5-6

Friday 11th November 

Armitice day

Tag Rugby Festival

Remembrance day

Monday 14th November Wear Odd Socks Day for Anti-Bullying

Tuesday 15th November 
Parents Evening 

Library Opening/Viewing 

Wednesday 16th

November 
Flu vaccinations for Absent Children and Y6

School vision
We believe our children’s future is created every day. Every moment counts.

Brought to life through our mission
To nurture and inspire our children to develop a love of learning in a supportive 

Christian community and become the best they can be.

Underpinned by our values
Endurance | Forgiveness | Koinonia | Creation | Friendship

House Points & Attendance

Whole school Attendance 95.2%

Class with the best attendance
Deutscher class at 97.8%

Class House Point 
Winners

KS1 Ashman 242

LKS2 Bushell 153

UPKS2 Parton 210

House Winner

St Patrick
773





Dear Parents and Carers,

Highgate Art School are delivering an exciting series of Half Term 
art workshops in pottery and sculpture, painting and mixed 
media and printmaking. Classes are bookable online at 
www.highgateartschool.com or email art@highgateartschool.com
for more information.

Thank you!

http://www.highgateartschool.com/
mailto:art@highgateartschool.com

